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Summary for Members 
 

 

1: As you are aware Solihull currently remains in Tier 3 (very high alert), and therefore 

is not open to members over 18 years of age. The committee will inform members of 

any changes to the current restrictions in the future. 

 

2: The previously proposed 2-aside league is unable to take place whilst Birmingham 

and Solihull remain in either Tier 2 or Tier 3. 

 

3: As mentioned previously, the committee are working hard in relation to the roof 

issue. The estimated cost involved to replace the roof is £45,000. If any members have 

contacts / ideas in relation to fundraising or grants, please contact a member of the 

committee. 

 

4: The coaching team are hoping to organise and deliver the TT Kidz programme 

beginning week commencing 22nd February 2021. Further information will be provided 

in the New Year. 

 

 

The committee would like to wish all members a safe and restful Christmas, and we 

hope to see the return of over 18 table tennis to the club in 2021. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Kate Hughes 

General Secretary. 

katehughes82@hotmail.co.uk 
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